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We had a meeting today, 5th April 2022 at 10.30 am with parents and Mr. Raju 

Latamble, Tej Travels- Transport Vendor. 

 

 

1. Transport vendor has expressed that he is not in a position to provide 

transport facility in April 2022 because of unavailability of proper trained 

staff. He will definitely start the transport from June 2022 onwards. 

2. Parents who have already paid to Tej Travels and wish to adjust their fee 

from June onwards / get the money refunded shall send the details 

accordingly at  bus.cmis@gmail.com 

Parents who want the money refunded should send these details. (Name of 

Child, Parents Name, Account No., Name of Bank, Bank MICR Code, Branch). 

Parents who wish to avail transport facility from 1st June 2022 shall submit 

the details through this link latest by 8th April 2022, 5pm. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1IMYx2XuABjTU7HeYhqUaz75BJG_Ki2L

WQDBxGgr79kc/edit?usp=sharing  

All those who had filled the Google form in March 2022 should also fill the 

Google form again. 

3. Tej Travels, Transport Vendor will arrange for a help desk in school premises 

from next week. The details will be shared later. Parents are requested not 

to give calls to teachers regarding transport. 
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Some of the Parents have expressed the difficulty in dropping and picking 

their children from school. School is giving following options to parents for 

the month of April 2022. 

 

1. Parents from same society / nearby societies can go with car pooling. All such 

parent should submit an application with school office.  

If in case parents are asking their friends / neighbour / relative to pick their 

child from the school should submit an application accordingly. 

2. Students of higher standards, Grade VIII onwards who stay nearby can come 

by bicycle. Parents need to submit consent form with the office.  

3. Parents can avail private transport facility for April / Term-1. They should 

submit the details with the school office. 

4. If parents cannot pick and drop their child to school and finding a difficulty 

to go ahead with either of above three options can send a request for online 

classes through the attached link latest by 7th April 2022, 8pm. 

https://forms.gle/ZtP5ndZWftbzwJ3y8  

We are planning to start online classes for such children from Monday 11th 

April 2022. All those who will opt for online classes will have to continue with 

online classes till April end. Changes in between will not be entertained. 

5. Kindly send two passport size photographs of your ward with name and class 

written on the back side of the photographs. 
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